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At Clayton Village, we want all children to be readers and it is a value we encourage. Not only for academics but more for joy and escapism from the everyday world. 
Children in Year 3 should read at least 3 times a week. They do not need to read aloud to an adult but you are encouraged to ask your child questions about what they have read. The children have a reading record to use each time they complete a book. It asks them to make a review of the book.

We would also like you to promote the use of Emile at home. This is a free aps that the school subscribes to and help practice key skills in maths and English.
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17.1.25 – Medium Term Plan published
23.1.25 – Census Day  
24.1.25– Geography Showcase
W/C 27.1.25– Assessment Week
W/C 10.2.25 – Careers Week
14.2.25 - End of half-term 
24.2.25 – School re-opens 
4.4.25 – End of Spring Term

Family Breakfast

10.2.25 – Careers Week
Dates for Family Breakfast in Spring 2 to be confirmed.



PE
Our PE will continue to be on Tuesday. Please come to school dressed in your full kit: black jogging bottoms and hoody top with a house colour t-shirt. Make sure that your water bottle is brought in and full especially on PE days. Our PE topics this term are Dance and         
Handball.

Water Bottles 
Children are encouraged to bring water bottles to school as it is important that we are hydrated so we can work and be focused fully. 

Children are not to bring water bottles with spray functions on them.  
These will be stored by the sink and children will be encouraged to drink these at playtime and lunchtime. 

If a child requires a drink during a lesson, it is the teacher’s discretion to find a suitable time.  

Careers Week 
Note: We are looking for volunteers for our careers week to talk to classes about your jobs and work. If you would like to volunteer, please contact the school office.

Mrs Hampson and Mr Kowal

Year 3 – Zaha Hadid 
Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely break and Christmas celebrations. We are ready for a new year and excited to have lots of fun and learn new things.



Spring Curriculum
In Spring, we will be studying how life changed during prehistory and the differences and similarities over a long period of time (Iron age and Bronze age). We will also be learning about the Roman Empire and its impact on Britain.

Our Geography learning will take us to Italy and locate the ancient city of Pompeii. We will understand how volcanoes are formed and understand the human and physical features of locations close to a volcano.

In Science, we will be studying rocks and looking specifically at the rocks cycle. In addition to this, we will classify rocks. This term, we will be working scientifically when looking at plants. We will be taking part in lots of investigations to discover new things.
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